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Oslo, 19.12.2024 
 

 

This circular is intended for the specific divisions which will most likely benefit from the information. 

Additionally, all circulars are posted on the website of the Norwegian Natural Perils Pool 

(naturskadepool.no). We kindly ask that recipients within member companies ensure the necessary 

internal distribution. 

Circular no. 19/ 2024 

Accounting of New Regulations for the Norwegian Natural Perils Pool 

In connection with the new law and regulations on natural perils insurance that come into 
force from 1 January 2025, the pool's finance group, consisting of representatives from the 
member companies and the administration, has created a recommended solution for how 
the changes will affect the member companies' accounting of natural perils. 

 

Best regards 

The Norwegian Natural Perils Pool 

 

Ståle Solem Ingebrigtsen 

Managing Director 
 

 


